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North Coast Lite Flyers Officers 
President                                    sprtflyer@aol.com 
  Robert Schuck ...……................... (440) 323-5835 
Vice-President                          jbmindustries@att.net 
  Don James .....……....................... (330) 678-9537 
Secretary/Treasurer          jlgamble@adelphia.net 
  Jonathan Gamble ..……............... (216) 382-3592 

Next Club Meeting – July 7, 2007 
Our Meetings are normally held on the first 
Saturday of each month at 6PM at Kicam’s 
Family Restaurant in Mantua.  Any changes 
to this schedule will be posted here in the 
Flyer.   Prospective members, guests and 
family members are always welcome. 

Barber Fun Days 6-2-2007 (PC) 

  
The Beacon took some really good aerial photos 
of Forest Yoder, Gil Pataky, and Gary Aman 
( With passenger Bob May ) flying in their planes. 
Planes came and went during the day, and the eve-
ning brought a few rides given by Gary Amen, 
Mike Baker, and Don James. 
  
The food was great, and it was a very smoothly 
run fly-in. Mike Baker and Bob May did a won-
derful job with the airport. 
 
Everyone had a great time. 

Upcoming Activities 

July 13, Friday 

Hanger Picnic at Harrison County Airport, 
Cadiz, Ohio.  Contact Info:  (740) 695-9806. 

Pennzoil 2 Cycle Oil for Air Cooled Engines. $42/Case.  
Rotax Carb Sockets, $21/24 Each. Stainless Steel Exhaust 
Springs, $5.75 Each, Don James, (330) 678-9537 

 

2005 Quicksilver 2S, 582 Bluehead – Only 85 hours, Elec-
tric Start, BRS Chute, Loaded, N-Numbered – Excellent 
Condition $19,800, Greg Dempsey gdempsey7@aol.com or 
(330) 256-6755 

August 4, Saturday (rain or shine) 

North Coast Lite Flyer’s Family Picnic at 
Yoder Airport.  Runs from 3:00pm till 
dark.  Ultralights and their families are 
welcome.  Burgers, dogs, buns, drinks and 
table service provided by NCLF.  Bring a 
dish to pass if practical.  Plan to eat at 4:30 
pm.  Contact info:  (330) 678-9537 or 
(440) 323-5835 

SEND NEWS TO: SEND NEWS TO:   

  

Paul Csornok 
7308 Dania Dr.  
Independence, OH 44131  

TO JOIN, SEND $10 TO:TO JOIN, SEND $10 TO:  

  

Jonathan Gamble 
1588 S. Belvoir Blvd. 
S. Euclid, OH 44121 

 

The Lite/Sport Flyer is published monthly for the North Coast Lite Flyers, USUA Club 027. 

2000 Buckey Dream Machine, 65 HP Rotax, 2 seats, 2 ra-
dios, GPS, 2 headsets, intercom, rainbow colored chute 8 
hours on rebuild. $9200 Contact Roy Wilson 330-874-3702 

Newsletter Editor   pcsornok5211@wowway.com 
  Paul Csornok ..……....….............. (216) 524-8032 
Web Master                     Jamie@jamiewalters.org 
  Jamie Walters .……...................... (330) 499-2121 



Club News Notables 

The June meeting of the North Coast Lite Flyers was 
held at Kicam’s Family Restaurant in Mantua on 
May 5th.  In attendance were a bunch members and a 
few associates.  It’s always a great time.  Come out 
and enjoy the food and friendship. 

Member News & Reports 

Hi everyone!  My name is Paul Csornok, and I 
have taken over the position of Newsletter Editor 
from Gerald Jackson. (Thanks, Gerald, for all 
your hard work!)  Gerald will be a hard act to fol-
low, but with your help, I hope to provide you 
with a quality newsletter that you will look for-
ward to reading every month.  
 
With that said, please send me in your stories and 
pictures of your aerial adventures and build pro-
gresses and anything else of interest to this group. 
 

Barber Airport Fun Day 

My two boys enjoying the day (PC) 

I attended my first fly-in of the season.  My boys and I 
had a good time with good food, airplanes, and a young 
man playing the bagpipes. 

EAA Chapter 255 Fly-In & Pancake Breakfast 

Some members enjoying there morning coffee (DJ) 

The flight line (DJ) 

No Report from Don on this trip, but he looks 
happy, as do the others in attendance.  And why 
not!  Just look at that sky begging for a visit! 
 

Mayfield Airport Fly-In & Drive-In 

Pretty as a picture (oh, it is…) (DJ) 

The wind isn’t even blowing.  Why are the planes on the 
ground?!?!? (DJ) 

About 20 Aircraft flew into Mayfield Airport for 
the picnic. Many of our NCLF members flew in, 
while others drove in. 
 
The Akron Beacon Journal was there to do a story 
on Ultralights and Light Sport Aircraft in the area. 
Look for a story in a future newspaper and on the 
Beacon Journal web site. 


